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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
In Re: Application for increase in water and    
wastewater rates in Charlotte, Highlands,  DOCKET NO. 20200139-WS 
Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas,   
Polk, and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc.  
of Florida       
                                                                            /  

 
NOTICE OF SERVICE OF UTILITIES, INC. OF FLORIDA’S FIRST REQUEST FOR 

PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS TO OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL (NOS. 1-5)  
  

 
Utilities, Inc. of Florida (“UIF”), by and through its undersigned counsel, hereby notices 

serving its First Request for Production of Documents (Nos. 1-5) on Office of Public Counsel.  

 

  

 
      Respectfully submitted this 20th day of November,  
      2020. 
            

     DEAN MEAD 
     420 South Orange Ave., Suite 700 
     Orlando, FL 32801 
     Direct Telephone:  (407) 310-2077 
     Fax:    (407) 423-1831 
     mfriedman@deanmead.com 
 
     /s/ Martin S. Friedman   
     Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
     For the Firm 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished by 

E-mail to the following parties this 20th day of November, 2020: 

J. R. Kelly, Esquire 
Stephanie Morse, Esquire 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
morse.stephanie@leg.state.fl.us 
kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
 
 

Jennifer Crawford, Esquire 
Walter Trierweiler, Esquire 
Bianca Lherisson, Esquire 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850  
wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us 
jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us 
BLheriss@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
       /s/ Martin S. Friedman 
       Martin S. Friedman    
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